
 

Edendale Primary School, 419 Sandringham Road, Sandringham, Auckland • Phone: +64 9 846 6340 • Fax: +64 9 846 3997 
Principal: Carolyn ‘Aukafolau    caukafolau@edendale.school.nz   www.edendale.school.nz  Email: office@edendale.school.nz 

 
 
 

 
7 December 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
RE:  PETER PAN – Friday, 8 December 2017 
 
We would like to remind you Edendale School will be attending the above theatre show 
tomorrow (Friday, 8 December). 
 
Schedule 
 
8:30am Lunch orders must be completed by this time 
8:45am Students in class for the roll call.  Please note this is earlier than usual 
9:00am Students will line up and board the buses and travel to the theatre 
11:30am Board the buses and travel back to school 
12:00pm Return to class for lunch break (this is an approximate return time) 
 
Please assist us with sending your child(ren) on time to school.  Children can go straight to 
class on arrival on Friday morning, they do not have to stay in the hall courtyard until 
8:20am. 
 
Students that are late will be supervised at school.  Please remind your child to eat a good 
breakfast in the morning.  They will need to take a bottle of water and an easy to eat snack. 
 
If your child requires medication, i.e. asthma inhaler, please ensure this is named and taken 
with them on the trip. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Carolyn ‘Aukafolau 
Principal 
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